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ATTORNEY GENERAL INVESTIGATES INTERLOCK

Is NM running intelrock service legally

Legislators are asked to amend laws to stop drunk driving parents from putting their own children in danger. Drunk parents train their children to blow into their interlock and take them along on a drunk driving trip so that the child can continue to blow. Metro Court Chief Judge Judith Nakamura states, “The problem is far more rampant than many realize.”

Albuquerque, NM, December 14, 2008—Technology has a solution. Lifesafer Inc. has a camera-equipped ignition interlock. This would stop anyone from starting a vehicle equipped with it unless they allowed their picture to be taken. This would happen every time the interlock requests a test. 

Legislation is needed. It is not financially feasible to bring this equipment into the state. Because New Mexico allows all manufacturers of any interlock device to do business in the state, the company with the camera equipment cannot recoup their research and development costs. 

If legislation made the interlock provision go through the RFP (Request for Proposal) process that just about every other business has to go through, there would be not problem.

Lifesafer Inc., A-Interlock Inc., and other advocates are trying to give legislators all the information they need to pass legislation. This legislation would allow the camera equipped interlocks to come into the state and save children from drunk driving parents.

A-Interlock Inc. is the oldest dedicated provider of ignition interlock service in the state of New Mexico.

Lifesafer Inc. is the manufacturer of the camera equipped ignition interlock devices. The devices are available immediately.

Contact: Jean-C. Guenette, A-Interlock Inc., 505-261-3931 http://www.lifesafer.com
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